
 

 

 
4th December 2020 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
CHRISTMAS EVENTS/IMPORTANT NOTICES 

 
As we come to the end of a long, challenging term, we look back at the past few months, we have such a lot to celebrate at the 
school.    
  
We say welcome to a new Business Teacher, Ms Chugh.   Students are sitting their AP1 examinations which has been a 
tremendous achievement in light of the difficult year.  We have already collected and distributed over 1,000 items for Hackney 
Foodbank to help support our local community during the pandemic. We have managed to work around the Covid restrictions 
and have recorded our Year 7 Carol Service which will be broadcasted virtually across the school. 

 
Please can I ask you to notify the school as soon as possible if your child has tested positive for Covid and that you do not share 
this information with other students so that we can manage the information and parental concerns.   Your child will be spoken 
to on receipt of this information to establish close contact.    If your child is self-isolating, they are expected to log onto Show My 
Homework and access their work.  If your child is unable to access Show My Homework, please contact their Head of Year.  If 
any examinations are missed during their isolation period, these will be rescheduled.   

   
Key Dates 
Please see below details of the important dates for the remainder of the term, I would be grateful if you and your child(ren) could 
support these. 
 

DATES EVENT 

Monday 7th December 2020 AP1 Assessment Week for Years 7-10 

Monday 14th – Wednesday 16th 
December 2020 

Christmas Lunch for students. 

Wednesday 16th December 2020 Non Uniform Day – early close, details to be advised 

Friday 18th December 2020 Last Day of Term 

 
Return To School 
Students will return to school on Monday 4th January 2021 at the usual times.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 

 

 




